
Charles “Chuck” Laws was a member of A Co and HHC in 1968. As he was preparing to DEROS, he noticed a number of 

photos that were being discarded by the PIO of the 2/35th. Recognizing the significance of preserving the history of the 

Battalion, he gathered them up. Before he passed away in 2016, he sent me scans to add to our historical record. We’re 

forever grateful. Thank you, Chuck,! 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 


